
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE VILLAGE BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Village Board 

may be present at a retirement party being held for the former chief of the Union 
Grove-Yorkville Fire Department. This event will be held on Saturday, March 16, 
2019, beginning at 1:00 p.m., at Bixby-Hansen American Legion Post 171, 1027 
New Street, Union Grove. The Yorkville Village Board will not take any formal 
action at this event. 
 
Dated March 15, 2019 
 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


